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LANGUAGE IN JUNIOR SCHOOL
Incorporating cultural crafts into the language classroom helps students connect with
the traditions and customs of Spanish-speaking cultures while practising the language in a fun
and hands-on way. 

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 2

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/copy-article-images-4jpg


Making colourful Mexican sombreros for Cinco de Mayo gives students the chance to explore the
history and meaning of these celebrations while using related vocabulary and instructions in the
target language. These creative activities not only make learning more engaging but also build
cultural appreciation, helping students see language as a living part of people’s everyday lives
and celebrations.

Mrs Viviana Morris
Junior School Teacher (Languages)
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